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NOTICE OF PROPOSED THREE-YEAR OVERALL DBE GOAL 
 

The Central Contra Costa Transit Authority (CCCTA) announces a 5.9% proposed overall goal for 
participation by Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBEs) in CCCTA contracting opportunities 
that are budgeted to receive financial assistance from the U.S. Department of Transportation 
(DOT), Federal Transit Administration (FTA) during federal fiscal years (FFYs) 2023 through 
2025.  
 
Information on the development of the proposed goal and rationale is available for inspection 
at the CCCTA office, 2477 Arnold Industrial Way, Concord, CA 94520 for thirty (30) days 
following the date of this notice. Any person may also submit comments regarding the 
proposed goal to the DBE Officer for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice.  
 
Please contact Kristina Martinez, DBE Officer at (925) 680-2031 or kmartinez@cccta.org to 
schedule an appointment for inspection of the proposed goal or to request inspection of the 
proposed goal electronically.  
 
 
 
 
Bill Churchill, General Manager  
May 5, 2022 


